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Next Board Meeting               MAY 16   7:00p GAL members welcome     

 

              
“Art is when you hear a knocking from your soul-and you answer”                                                                                                                                                                                    

Terri Guillermets 

 

With spring in the air, GAL is gearing up for the Summer Art Fair.  So we are knocking to ask for your help in 

preparing and/or staffing the fair.  Please ask merchants that you frequent to consider making a donation to 

offset costs or to the Silent Auction which supports the Youth Art Fair and the Bob Sherman Scholarship. We 

have “donation letters w/ envelopes” ready to go, so contact us and we will postal mail these to you. 

 

We want to generate a postcard advertising this year’s SAF to be sent to all exhibiting artists.  Anyone can 

submit a design to fit a 3.5”x 3.5” card. Include the event, date, location, your name, in an eye catching design.  

Submit jpgs only via email glenviewartleaue@att.net by May 6 include: Glenview Art League’s Summer Outdoor 

Art Fair, July 30/31, 11-5p at Lyon School Waukegan and Lake Av, Glenview. 

 

SAF NEEDS A TENT. Have a tent?  Know someone with a tent?   We cannot have access to Lyon School 

or the porch for Silent Auction this year.  If you have an art fair tent that we could borrow or you can donate, we 

need two (2) 10'x10' tents with sides in reasonably good condition.  Donations are tax deductible and we will 

provide a letter. 
 

We are also knocking to find a gallery manager for Glenview Grind ASAP. It’s a small venue and takes little time 

to change out the artwork at 2p every quarter.  Contact Gloria Moschel, Chair Exhibits if you can help. 

gmoschel@mac.com. 

 

Congrats to  Ik-Jong Choi the 2016 Robert Sherman Scholarship Winner who is graduating 

from Glenbrook North High School and majoring in architecture.  Go to pps 2,3,4 to see some of the art of this 

amazing young man. 

 

Nature in Glenview Art Competition entries are due June 1. Go to our website for details. 

 

Wagner Farm entries are being judged on May 25.  Winner will be notified shortly after that date. 

  

If you can answer the calls for help, email me or glenviewarteague@att.net 

 

Thanks Bob Leopold for organizing another fun Spring Fling!!! 
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                           President Sandy Sheagren      sandy@sandysheagren.com 
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        NANCY BEHLES BIO 

                OIL PASTEL  

               Demo  May 3 

 

I earned my M.A. in Art Education 

at the University of Illinois, 

Champaign-Urbana and a B.F.A. in 

Art Education with a minor in 

Drawing and Painting. 

I have taught Art to all age levels 

at the North Shore Art League for 

the past 13 years. My work is held 

in private and corporate 

collections. 

 

Oil pastels are an ideal medium for 

artists of all levels as they offer 

versatility for color mixing and the 

opportunity to explore drawing 

skills.  They are easily 

transportable and can be used in 

conjunction with oils, acrylics, and 

watercolors to create finished 

paintings or collages.  

To learn more about my work or 

my classes, please 

visit:www.nancybehles.com 

 

 
 

 

         MEMBER NEWS 

 

Well Wishes for a speedy 

recovery to Bud Sents. 

 

Sandy Sheagren was 

interviewed by GVTV about her 

life in art.  Comcast Ch 17 in 

Glenview. 

 

See 7 GAL members on exhibit 

at the Northbrook Public Library 

1210 Cedar Ln, at the 13th 

Annual Art Exhibit Apr 1-May 31: 

Janie Baskin, Kittie Yohe, 

Marilyn/Frank Jamora, 

Sandy Mauk, Kathy 

Moulds, Marlene White 

 

Congrats to Brian Kabat and 

Janet Pawlowski on the 

sale of their art hanging at 

ManorCare!! 

 

Bev Behrens reminds us 

about Reed-Turner Botanical 

Art Plant Sale, May14/15 10-3p, 

3849 Old McHenry Rd, Long 

Grove 

 

ROBERT SHERMAN 

SCHOLARSHIP WINNER  

  

IK-JONG CHOI SELF PORTRAIT 

 

 

    

     SAVE THE DATES 
         ALL DEMOS 

HELD AT THE  
PARK CENTER  

2400 CHESTNUT, GLENVIEW, IL  
 

 
APR 28  Art Post Gallery 
Reception (Willow/Waukegan 
Shop Ctr) 5:30-7:30p. 22 GAL 
members are showing their 
work. Reception is open to the 
public, 
 
MAY 3   DEMO   Nancy Behles 
Oil Pastels  room 204 
 
MAY 6 DEADLINE to submit for 
SAF postcard. See pg 1 
 
MAY 16 Board Meeting 7p 
1920 Waukegan Rd, GV #204 
 
JUNE 1 DEADLINE for “Nature 
in Glenview Art Competition”   
Details: 
www.glenviewartleague.org 
 
JULY 5  2016 EXHIBITS 
CHANGEOVER WEEK & 
hanging of All Members’ Show 
 
JULY 15 ALL MEMBER’S 
SHOW & RECEPTION 6-8 p at 
the BookMarket in the Glen. All 
GAL members invited to hang 
one piece of their art which will 
hang until Oct 3. Reception is 
free and open to the public. 
 

JULY 30/31   63rd Annual 
Summer Outdoor Art Fair.  
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS 
FOR BOTH DAYS. CAN 
YOU HELP?  CONTACT 
KITTIE AT 
kittieyohe@gmail.com 
 
SEPT 2   DEMO Les Scott 
Scratchboard  room 204 
 
OCT 4    ANNUAL 
MEETING/DEMO 
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More Artwork of Ik-Jong Choi  pg 3 & 4 



 


